
 
 
 

 

 

To: GAM personnel 

From: QA Department 

Issue: 240523-06 

Re: New Revision of Internal Publication Masterlist & Implementation of 
Revised Forms 

 

With reference to the above subject, kindly note that Internal Publication Masterlist (IPM) 

has been revised on 23rd of May 2024 with reference number IPM/2024-05 which 

supersedes the previous version of IPM (IPM/2024-04). The IPM will be revised monthly to 

maintain its currency. 

 

Please be reminded that all GAM Personnel shall use the latest forms 

(CAMO/Engineering/QA) in GAMS Portal.  Please discard any saved copies of the old 

form to avoid confusion.  You may cross check the latest revision of forms in the Internal 

Publication Masterlist in GAMS Portal (under Manual – QA Publication).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions about the revised form or need assistance in understanding the 

changes, please refer to your immediate superior. 

Together, as Regional Airworthiness Experts, we will continue to soar to new heights! 

 

Best Regards, 

Farah Nabilah 
Quality Assurance Executive 

 


